
 

CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 4 AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Mia C 

For:  “Clever work with sounds in literacy groups!” 

Year One— Jonte 

For: “Amazing Math test results!” 

Year Three— Thomas 

For: “Sowing fairness and teamwork!” 

Year Three—Isabella 

For: “Trying her best in mathematics!” 

Year Four—Dylan 

For: “An excellent effort in all areas” 

Year Six– Scott 

For: “Fabulous problem-solving skills in Maths” 

Year Six— Kalab 

For: “An excellent use of literary devices to crease suspense.” 

Congratulations this weeks 

Mathletes  

Flynn, Leah, Fletcher, Talis 

Wednesday 8th November 

 

 

 For Your Calendar; 

WEDNESDAY 

Student Banking Day 

 

DATES TO NOTE 

SURVEYS DUE IN TODAY 

Mon 6th November P&C Meeting tonight 6.30 p.m in the 

 library, all welcome. Feel free to bring 

 the kids along too.  

Weds 8th November  Nude Food Day 

Fri 10th November Kinder Orientation Day 

Fri 24th November Leaders Speeches—Assembly 

Thurs 7th December Presentation Day 

Weds 13th December Year 6 farewell 

Thurs 14th December Water play—Year 6 

 Bell ring–Year 6 

 Party day—Kinder-Year 6 

Fri 15th December Last day Term 4 

Mon 29th January Staff Development Day 

Tues 30th January Students day 1—2018 

Weds 31st January 2018 Kinder start day 

 

 

MULBRING PUBLIC SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best" 

Monday 6th November, 2017 

Kindergarten 2018 Orientation Day is this Friday 1 0th 
November. If you know of any kinder students for 2018, please 
invite them to come along. 

 

Nude Food Day is Wednesday this week.  Please bring food 
that is unpackaged. Nude Food is food without excess packaging. 
This reduces the amount of 'stuff' that needs to go in bins to 
be sent to landfill. Durable, reusable containers are a great way 
to bring food, as they may last from pre-school through to high 
school and beyond, providing long term cost savings and 
environmental benefits.  

 

P&C Meeting tonight—6.30 p.m in the library.  All families 
are welcome. 

 

Surveys—You can still return the surveys until Friday this week, 
unfortunately you won’t be in the draw for movie tickets or the 
gift voucher, but you still have the opportunity to have your say. 

 

Book Club was returned today,  we have only one book club 
order left this year. Don’t forget if the item you are ordering is 
a gift, please let Mrs Troy know, we will put it aside and let you 
know when it has arrived. The LOOP online ordering system is 
the preferred ordering/payment method. 

 

SunSmart—With the warmer weather 
approaching, please remember to pack a 
water bottle, sunscreen and a hat. 
Students are encouraged to reapply 
sunscreen before outside play. Sunglasses 
are available for purchase from the 
office ($12 cash only). 

 

 

 

 

 Mulbring Public School     

Water Street Mulbring  Ph.: 4938 0135 

Email: mulbring-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                

Website: www.mulbring-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

MPS “Do Your Best” 

Don’t forget 

NUDE FOOD DAY 

Wednesday 


